UAHRA Newsletter

Winter 2006-2007
UAHRA January Meeting

The next general membership meeting of the UAH Retirees’ Association will be Wednesday, January 24th, at 11:45 a.m. in the Hospitality Room of Spragins Hall. (Note: There is a handicap-accessible parking lot on the west side of the building and a building entry with no steps.) A soup/salad lunch will be provided by the Board of Directors. UAHRA Vice-President Dr. Joan Williamson, will give a short presentation: “Newer Ways to Keep Your Heart Working and Your Body Pumping in Retirement” and there will be a brief business meeting. The main purpose, however, is social so please make an effort to come by to visit with your fellow retirees. To assist us in planning, please let us know if you will be coming: contact Steve Bruce at 882-2299 or Val Seaquist at 851-7423.
President’s Message


Enclosed with the newsletter is a flyer describing a project of AERA and AARP Alabama. The project ends at the AERA Annual meeting on March 13 in Birmingham. If you can help with the project, it would be greatly appreciated. 


At the AREA Annual Meeting, each attendee has been asked to bring a new book to be donated to schools or community libraries. If you would like to donate a book but won’t be attending the AREA meeting, please bring a book to the January 24th UAHRA meeting. Board President Steve Bruce will ensure that the books reach the AERA coordinators.


Prior to the UAHRA May meeting, you will receive a ballot to elect three (3) new members to the UAHRA Board of Directors. If you are interested in running for one of these positions, please contact one of the current Board members. Serving on the UAHRA Board is a rewarding experience.


I look forward to seeing you at our next meeting on January 24th in the Hospitality Room of Spragins Hall.

A New Year – Time for Dues


As the new organization year begins, it is time for our 2007 dues. To remain an active member, dues must be paid by March 31, 2007. Please make your check to “UAH Retirees’ Association” and send to Faye Hartman, Office of the President, Room 118 Madison Hall, UAH, Huntsville, AL 35899. Please let Faye know if your category changed from last year. You can also give your dues to Gladys Jones, Treasurer, at the January meeting. The dues are determined by your membership category and you can change your category from year to year as circumstance or preference dictate:

UAH Retiree







$10.00

UAH Retiree & Spouse (both retired from UAH)

$15.00

UAH Retiree & Non-UAH Retired Spouse


$17.50

UAH Retiree & Spouse (not retired)



$20.00

Surviving spouse of UAH retiree



$10.00

Other individual applicants (as approved by the Board)
$20.00

Associate Member (UAH employee within 5 years 


of retirement eligibility)




$10.00

UAHRA Board Members


Please contact any Board member if you have questions or suggestions:

Dave Brown (Facilities & Operations) – 




534-8852

Steve Bruce (University Center) – President -



882-2299

Lee Cook (Mathematics) - 






539-6714

Jim Johannes (Computer Science) – 




881-3898

Gladys Jones (Research Security & Immigration) – Treasurer -- 
883-6446

Carol A. Roach (Communication Arts) – 




776-0037

Val Seaquist (Sponsored Programs) – Secretary – 


851-7423

Jack Walker (Industrial & Systems Engineering) – 


589-8953

Joan Williamson (Nursing) – Vice President – 



883-0665

UAHRA Service Project


If you would like to check on one of the UAHRA Service Projects and learn some UAH history from the personal perspectives of the participants, go to the UAH Library Archives Oral History website: http://lib.uah.edu/about/department/archives_oralhist.htm. You will find interviews conducted by UAHRA members as well as many other archived video interviews of interest to UAH and the Huntsville area.

BRING A POTENTIAL NEW MEMBER TO THE JANUARY 24TH MEETING!
